
Dear St. Gregory Families,

On behalf of my team and myself, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the St. Gregory School
families who generously volunteered their time and resources for the 5th Annual Fall Family
Craft Festival. Your support was instrumental in making this year’s festival a tremendous
success!

Whether you contributed to the bake sale, assisted with various volunteer duties throughout the
weekend, or donated supplies for the event, your involvement was deeply appreciated. The
festival truly came to life thanks to your dedication and efforts. We hope everyone enjoyed the
many activities, the vendors' crafts, and the fantastic food trucks.

Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your unwavering support of the festival
and our school community.

Warm regards,

Mary Robinson - Chair


